From: Charles Kizer

To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: SB 1530
Date: Saturday, February 1, 2020 3:03:00 PM

Please destroy SB 1530. This is a bad bill. It will do great damage to
our economy and result in essentially no benefits to our environment.
It will make drastic new intrusions by government into Oregon citizens
freedoms and opportunities.

Deep Six It! Forever!
Charles S. Kizer

24552 Rowland Rd
Harrisburg, OR 97446
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